The Emily Carr COLLEGE OF ART

249 Dunsmuir Street Vancouver, B.C., Canada V6B 1X2 Telephone: (604) 681-9525

April 1, 1980.

Ms. Gail Rogers
Executive Director
CABA
#801
207 West Hastings Street
Vancouver, B.C.
V6B 1H7

Dear Gail:

I have authorized our business office to send you a cheque for \$50.00 which should cover the remainder of our portion of expenses re Ann Mortimer.

As I indicated to you verbally, we have already paid Ann directly \$75.00 toward expenses. If you have sent her a cheque including that \$75.00, this would be an overpayment (or duplication) and she should refund that amount directly to you.

I hope this clarifies the situation and your books balance.

or subtract \$50 from our portion"

Sincerely

Sally Michener